Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

&N

Year 6 Graduation Dinner

Dear Parents / Carers,

The Year 6 Graduation Dinner will be held Seven HHills 'West Public School’s hall on "Wednesday
9" December, in our school hall.

Unfortunately, due to current Covid-19 safety guidelines, parents are not allowed on-site. All students will
need to be dropped off and collected by a parent from the main school gate, located beside the school hall.

When: Wednesday, 9" December 2020
5:30pm - 7:30pm

Dress: Smart casual

Cost:  $20.00 per child

As with all school events, students’ attendance is conditional on their behaviour at school. Students who do
not meet the school’s behavioural expectations will not attend and will be issued with a full refund.

Please return full payment and the permission note below to the office by Tuesday, 15 December 2020. Late
payments cannot be accepted.

Kind regards, ‘
NN

Ms S. Clements Ms S. Curran

Principal Assistant Principal

17.11.20
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Year 6 Graduation Dinner 2020
Return by Tuesday, 1°* December

| give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 Graduation Dinner at
Seven Hills West Public School’s hall on Wednesday, 9 December. | understand that | am responsible for
picking up my child from the main school gate at 7.30pm.

[J I enclose $20.00 as payment for the evening
[0 | have made an online payment. My receipt number is

[CIPlease list any dietary requirements

Signed: Date:
(parent/caregiver)

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147
Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

éﬁ A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)




